
Dr. Alan Gregg, 
The Rockefeller Institute, 
61 Broad ay, 
New York City. 

Dear Gregg, 

On going over my pile of correspondence I have just 
lea.rned that Dr. Weisenburg rote to you to ask for hr.>lp 1n 
publishing selected contributionsaf various men on the educa­
tion of neurologist. You will probably recognize in them the 
outcome of the correspondence which I once ~ho·.'1ed you bet7ic.en 
Walshe and m;iself, and I may sey that Walshe's contribution 1s 
mOf>t amusing and interesting. I wonder whr-t you tbought of 
t~under·taking • 

I was sorry not to see you long.r in New York, 

Vi th best raeards, 

Ever yours, 


